
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

OCTOBER 2022

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
3RD OCT – WORLD SPACE WEEK 

Will be having fun learning about the different planets 
23RD OCT – DIWALI 

Come dressed in bright colours for some festive fun
OCT HALF TERM – 24TH – 28TH OCTOBER
MONDAY 31ST OCT – HALLOWEEN DISCO 

6oclock till 7oclock – tickets are £5 for 1adult and 1child. There will be 
music, snacks and party game. Best dressed wins a prize 
4TH NOV – BONFIRE ARTS AND CRAFTS DAY

Thank you – we would like to thank everyone who attended 
our autumn fair. We raised an amazing £288 for our nursery 

charity, the RSPCA. 
Also like thank everyone who has donated tins and 

packaged goods for the local food bank, please continue to 
donate. 

In Lambs we have enjoyed the Dear Zoo book over the past 
couple of weeks. The children have enjoyed focusing on a different 
animal a week and have linked this to their song of the week. They 
have been exploring different textures in their environment, using 
the fallen leaves from the garden to represent the jungle. 
In the Ducks room the children have enjoyed learning about 
autumn and have linked this to the ‘Leaf man’ story. They looked at 
the leaves in their environment, collecting them in the garden and 
then added them to their activities in the room. The children 
enjoyed exploring different textures and colours of the leaves. 
In Farmers the children have enjoyed learning about where fruits 
and vegetables grow, linking this to the hungry caterpillar book. We 
looked at the importance of self-care routines, why we wash some 
foods before eating them and where foods come from. We have 
also been practicing our colours and numbers using the fruit in the 
book and fruit tasting. 
In the explorers room we have been developing our awareness 
of life in other countries and cultures, through the Handa’s Surprise 
story. The children enjoyed learning about how different Handa’s 
life was to their own, like how she carried the fruit on her head. We 
looked at homes in Africa and how different they were to ours, also 
linking in our snails who are from Africa. 


